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Welcome to the 2017 – 2018 

Cypress Head Men’s Golf Association 

 

MGA – Presidents Message 2017-2018 

 

I would like to thank all of you for selecting me as president of the 

Cypress Head Men’s Golf Association for the coming year.  

Having been a member of the MGA for over twelve years I have 

been fortunate to witness first hand our outstanding and well-run 

association. Thanks to all the committee members and volunteers 

for their continued hard work and dedication. 

 

One goal I would like to pursue this year would be to find ways to 

increase our membership.  This is easier said than done and we all 

need to find ways to encourage new people to join so that our 

organization will continue to prosper. 

 

This handbook is a valuable resource of information.  You will 

find our Tournament Schedule, Membership Roster, various 

committees and the by-laws.  Our MGA website is an excellent 

source of up to date information and tournament scores.  You will 

also find the dates of our free after golf luncheons, another perk to 

being a member of the Cypress Head Men’s Golf Association. 

 

Also, in fairness to everyone playing, please remember to putt the 

ball out and keep up the pace of play so we can all enjoy our round 

of golf. 

 

I wish everyone an enjoyable 2017-2018 year of golf, full of fun 

and camaraderie.  

Thank you again for the privilege of serving you. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Jack Nedorostek - President 

     


